
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

June 4, 2018 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VIII.D. 
 
 
TOPIC: Notification of Discontinuance of Teaching Contracts 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
recommendation of the superintendent that the teachers as listed be laid off for the school 
year 2018-19 and that their teaching contracts not be renewed at the end of the 2017-18 
school year.  Be it further resolved that the Board of Education direct the Secretary of the 
Board to send a letter to each of the individuals listed, officially notifying them that their 
teaching contracts will not be renewed at the end of the 2017-18 school year and that they 
will be laid off as teachers in the Livonia Public Schools School District. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The reasons for this action are based on projected enrollment, teachers returning from 
leave, and staffing allocations that have been determined for the 2018-19 school year. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Steven P. Archibald  
Keith McDonald  
 
 
EXHIBIT: 
 
See attachments on June 4, 2018 
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